
 

The City of Palm Bay, Florida

LEGISLATIVE MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable Mayor and Members of the City Council

FROM: Terese Jones, City Clerk

THRU: Judy Denis

DATE: March 6, 2025

RE: Appointment of one (1) member to the Planning and Zoning Board (represents 
‘at-large’ position). (CONTINUED FROM 02/20/25 RCM)

SUMMARY:
As you may recall, the above appointment was considered at the February 20, 2025, regular Council 
meeting.  Council voted to table the re-appointment of Jeffrey McLeod to the March 6, 2025, regular 
Council meeting.

The term of Jeffrey McLeod on the above subject board expired on March 6, 2025.  Mr. McLeod has 
reapplied to continue service on the board.

The expiring term was announced at several regular Council meetings and applications solicited for 
same.  The following application was received:

Jeffrey McLeod
729 Bautzen Avenue, NE  32907

REQUESTING DEPARTMENTS:
Legislative

FISCAL IMPACT:
None

STAFF RECOMMENDATION:
Motion to approve the appointment of one (1) ‘at-large’ member to serve on the Planning and Zoning 
Board.

ATTACHMENT:
1. J. McLeod Application


